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McCarran International Airport is served by numerous international and domestic airline companies.
Flying to Las Vegas is the easiest way to reach this warm desert gem. Located adjacent to the
Mandalay Bay at just five miles in south from the central business district of the city, the distance
between the airport and your destination can be covered easily in just a few minutes even during
peak traffic hours. The areas such as Parump and Henderson situated on city outskirts can take
little longer from the airport.

The airport is served by numerous airline operators, the major ones being Southwest Airlines,
United Airlines, Allegiant Air, American Airlines, Delta Airlines, Spirit Airlines, West Jet and many
others. The flights to Las Vegas from American cities such as Los Angeles, San Francisco, Denver,
Phoenix, Atlanta, Chicago, Dallas/Fort Worth, Seattle, New York and Salt Lake City are available at
short intervals. The flights to international destinations including Calgary, Edmonton, Montreal,
Vancouver, Ottawa, Hamilton, Victoria, London, Manchester, Mexico City, Monterrey, Manila and
Frankfurt are easily available from McCarran International Airport.

Once you land at the airport, renting a car is an ideal choice to reach your destination and get
around for sightseeing or business unless you have a friend or business associate in Las Vegas.
Having a private car can help you manage the commuting time. Although the city has one of the
most effective and affordable bus transit systems in America, but short waiting time at bus stations
can really add up. Even if you use taxi service, you will have to wait unless a taxi stops by you. You
can find a taxi just in a few minutes at city centres but it may take long in other areas. Moreover, it is
expensive. It is worth spending every single penny on renting a car.

With a rented car, you can save a lot of time. Besides this, there are no constraints on your mobility.
You are free to get on the roads anytime without searching for any bus schedules or taxi hire outlets
to reach your hotel, a client location or any tourist spot. Having a private car offers a lot of
convenience. It is worth driving on your own to manage your commuting time and making the most
of your trip.

Car rental in Las Vegas can be easily booked. There are several car hire companies operating at
various locations in the city. Research is the key to select your car rental company. A vehicle can be
picked from airport and other major city centres. However, for an uninterrupted trip and
convenience, it is advisable to rent a car right from the airport. If booked in advance, you will find it
literally waiting for you at your terminal.

Las Vegas offers you 24 hour entertainment extravaganza. Almost all hotels and resorts are open
24 hours. Without waiting for a moment, you can just pick your rented car and drive down to the
famous Las Vegas strip to indulge in your favourite activities. You can park your car there and walk
the strip capturing the magnificent neon lighted architecture illuminating the night skies.
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locations throughout USA. Click here to know latest a Airport Car Rentals Information.
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